RFP 2023-13 Security Guard Services (Unarmed) for The Terrace

A454 MONTGOMERY

HOUSING AUTHORITY

ADDENDUM THREE
DATE: September 7, 2023
TO: All Respondents
FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator
RE: ADDENDUM #3 Question and Answer #2

N —

11.

12.

Who is the current incumbent? MHA response: Signal 88 on a temporary basis

When was the current incumbent awarded the contract? Could you please provide us
copy of current contract? MHA response: No contract was executed a purchase order
was issued for temporary services

Are there any subcontractors being used for the current contract? MHA response: No
applicable

What was the initial term length of the current contract (for example, 1 year plus 4 year
options, etc.) MHA response: See ‘Contract Terms’ of advertised RFP.

What was the amount spent in the last 12 months? MHA response: Approximately over
$30,000.00

What was the total spent in the last in the last billed month? MHA response:
Approximately $11,800.00.

Are there any other rates billed separately (such as equipment, vehicles, etc.) MHA
response: See Section 3.2 ‘Proposal Pricing/Cost’ of advertised RFP.

Are there any significant modifications from the previous contract to the new one? For
instance, an increase in hours, a change in guard type (e.g., armed vs unarmed), a need
for additional resources? MHA response: See Part IV-Scope of Services

What was the amount spent on this contract last year? MHA response: See question 5.

. Are there any additional services that may be needed that are not listed in the RFP? For

instance, the need of additional sites, seasonal required security, etc. MHA Response:
No

Beyond the state and federal minimum wage, is there a prevailing wage, living wage
ordinance, local mandated wage, or contract-specific wage? MHA Response:
Respondent should research any State of Alabama mandated wage
ordinance/requirement and adhere accordingly.

Is the current contract using vehicles? If yes, how many? MHA response: No

We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to
receiving a proposal from your firm.



